Feb Minutes

The Regular Meeting of the Zoning Commission was called to order on Wednesday, Feb at 5:15pm by
Chair Clare Polak. Also Present were: Vice-Chair Shara Parkomaki, Ms. Jackie Krysa, and Mr. Rob Lapoh,
and Zoning Inspector John Beninato. Also present was Township Trustee Byron Dutton.

The Meeting Minutes of January 2020 were approved. All voted aya, none were opposed.
Secretary Dee was absent, and Ms. Polak took notes, as we did not have the tape recorder.

Discussion of language for sign/billboards. Mr. Beninato expressed concern that our current zoning text
did not address futures situations where there was concern about multiple messages on billboards, and
size of signs. Definition of sign to be updated in next text changes, to reflect one message per billboard.

List of definitions waiting guidance from the County were followed up on..no response had been
received. Ms Krysa advised if we heard nothing from Catherine by the next meeting, to contact Janice
Switzer about definitions.

Mr Lapoh, Ms Krysa, and Ms Polak discuss splitting task of defining tiny homes, storage containers, or to
look up the language of nearby townships.

Motion to adjourn meeting made by Ms Polak. Ms Krysa seconded. All voted aye, none were opposed.



